
 
 

 

Information from ENR social projects on the COVID 19 pandemic 

 

Due to the COVID-19 situation in the first half of 2020, it is no longer possible to travel 

in our usual patient groups of 10 to 15 children including family members in order to 

treat them in hospital in Bangalore. The patients with their family members now come 

individually or max. in groups of 2 to 3 families from the same place for treatment in 

Bangalore. 

We would like to continue our heart project, for which we have been involved since 

2007. The help for the children with severe heart disease and the affected parents is 

enormous and can hardly be described in words. 

Even under the difficult COVID-19 conditions we can continue to be of great help with 

our many years of experience.   

 

 


